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TO: Superintendent Jeff Stephens, Members of the Weber School Board

FROM: Clyde Moore
Dave Hales

DATE: April 27, 2021

SUBJECT: Community Councils and School LAND Trust Plans

Dear Dr. Stephens and Members of the Weber School Board,

All WSD schools have completed the school improvement process by submitting online
their School LAND Trust Plans.

Each school has worked carefully with their faculty, Community Council and PTSA/PTO
to develop plans that will enhance student achievement. Committees were formed at a
district level to review plans prior to sharing them with the Board for review.

All secondary and elementary schools are in compliance with state law, with all evidence
being sent to the appropriate directors.

We invite the Board to review these plans and talk with principals if needed. Based upon
your review, we would request the Board approve the Land Trust plans for all schools as
they meet together at the May board meeting on May 5, 2021.

Note:

A shared folder has been prepared for each member of the Board. The folders will be
emailed on the evening of April 30, 2021. The folders contain school plans for review by
each Board member based on geography. A simple rubric has been provided in each
shared folder to assist in school plan review if desired.




